
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Roundabout Construction  
Townline Road at Regional Road 20 (St. Catharines Street) 

In the Township of West Lincoln 
 

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE  
OF TOWNLINE ROAD  

April 30, 2020 through July 1, 2020 weather permitting 
 
Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that Townline Road between Regional Road 
20 and Alma Drive in the Township of West Lincoln, will be temporarily closed to through traffic 
for the purposes of the construction of a roundabout.  Through traffic will be maintained on 
Regional Road 20 (St. Catharines Street) during this closure. 
 
The detour routes for the closure are as follows: 
 

(i) Regional Road 14 (Canborough Street)/Townline Road 
(ii) Townline Road/ Regional Road 14 (Canborough Street) 

 
The alternate detour routes for the closure are as follows: 
 

(i) Sixteen Road/Shurie Road/Townline Road 
(ii) Townline Road/Shurie Road/ Sixteen Road 

 
Any inquiries concerning this project may be directed to Niagara Region Dispatch at 905-984-
3690 or Stephanie Huppunen C.E.T., Project Manager Transportation Engineering, at 905-980-
6000 ext. 3552 or via email Stephanie.huppunen@niagararegion.ca 
 
Your co-operation and patience during this period of inconvenience is appreciated. 
 
 
Bruce Zvaniga, P.Eng 
Commissioner of Public Works (Interim) 
Niagara Region 
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